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Term 3 Week 1 'Let your light shine' Matthew 5

ST.
EDMUND'S
NEWS
What's been going
on this week at
school! 

PLAYTIMES

COMMUNITY

As we come into the winter months, playtimes can
become a bit muddy, however we do not want our
children to miss out on the fun, so please make sure
that your child has a pair of wellies or outdoor
shoes that can remain in school for them to change
into. If your child has a snow or mud suit that you
would like them to wear at school, please send it in
and we wil make sure that your child is able to
change before going out to play. 

Community groups will be back up
and running this week with Baby
and Toddler on Mondays, Warm
Space on Thursdays and Mr Harris’
new Friday Pop Up Cafe where you
are invited in for a warm drink and a
chat before picking the children up
for the weekend.  For everyone!

Welcome back, we have had a great start to the week. The
children have been sharing their stories from over the Christmas
break with us and have settled back into their classes. 
We will be emailing out Parent Curriculum Overviews to you so
that you can see what your child will be learning about this term.
There are some great topics this term including Space in
Reception up to the WWII in Year 6. 
There is also lots of extra curricular activities starting this term,
Forest School for Year 4, Biking for Year 5, Swimming for Year 2 and
soon the  list for after school clubs will go live. 
  


